
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations 
to Miss Hayward 
who received her  
Teacher’s Award 
from the 
Department at a 
recent assembly. 
 
Friday 27th Oct is 
Teachers Day in 
NSW schools, so 
it was very 
timely. 

 
2023 Term 4 

 
14/12 Crazy Christmas tshirt 

Day 
15/ 12 Year 6 Assembly & 

Clapout 
15/12 Last Day of Term 

 
2024Term 1 

 
1/2 Students Years 1 to 6 

return 
2/2  Swimming Carnival 3-6 
1/2-2/2 Kindergarten Best Start 
6/2 Kindergarten Start 

 
 

Year 6 Picnic @ Raging Waters

 
 
 
 

 
 

As the school year draws to a close, I am filled with immense 
pride and gratitude for the incredible efforts and achievements 
of our students. It has been a year filled with growth, learning, 
and countless memorable moments of which I’m sure there 
will be more over the next two days! 
 
I want to express my appreciation to our dedicated teachers 
and staff for their unwavering commitment to nurturing and 
guiding our students. Your passion and hard work have been 
instrumental in creating a positive and inspiring learning 
environment. 
 
To our parents thank you for your help and support throughout 
the year, it has been appreciated! As well as supporting your 
child and their class the Enrichment Tree, Mirrung Playground 
and the Basketball Cola have all been enabled with the 
support of our P&C.  
 
To our wonderful students, congratulations on a remarkable 
year! Your enthusiasm, creativity, and determination have 
been truly remarkable. Each one of you has contributed to the 
vibrant tapestry of our school community, and I am so proud of 
all your accomplishments. 
 
Have a safe and happy break 
 
Tracy Gray 
 

 

Term 4 Week 10   14/12/2023 

We acknowledge the Wangal 
people of the Eora Nations, the 
traditional custodians of the land on 
which we play, learn and grow. We 
pay respect to elders past, present 
and emerging. 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 

SSC STEAM Club & Stage 3 

 
  

     
 

   
 

        
Last week, Stage 3 were visited by Mr Maglis from Balmain Secondary College and his 
Girls’ STEM Club. They conducted workshops in rocket building and straw tower building. It 
was wonderful to see all the children so engaged in both activities and led so capably by 
the girls from Balmain SSC (some of which were past Birchy students).  



 
 

 
 
 
 

Year 6 Dinner- Class of 2023 

    
  

  

    
 
 

  
 

           



 

 
 

 

2023 School Picnic 

  

 
 

 

 

 


